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April 2021 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Social 

Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson - president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Vice-president: Terence Preeo - vice-president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Secretary:  Larry Singer - secretary@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Treasurer:  Thomas Naylor - treasurer@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee members: Timothy Corfield, Patrick Lee 

 
From the President 

 

Hello Members and Friends 

 
Slowly but surely the Corona Vaccine is being rolled out but far 

slower than predicted so we will have to be patient. Hopefully 

vaccination numbers will increase rapidly now with the Australian 
produced Astra Zeneca vaccine being available and now those 

over Seventy will be vaccinated which will include many of our 
members which is great and life for many of us may become 

more normal.  

 
Regrettably, as advised in last month’s newsletter, we cannot 

have our Annual Costume Ball. However, we are planning a 

function that will titivate and delight for later in the year. We 
hope to bring you more information the May Newsletter. 

 
Because we are not having the Annual Costume Ball this coming 

June, we will have a normal monthly Dinner.  

 
In March, 11 members and friends attended the monthly dinner 

at Canton Palace in Wentworth Falls to enjoy another sumptuous 

banquet meal which is always out, standing. 
 

This month’s dinner will be at the Avalon restaurant in Katoomba 

where our hosts David and Dylan will treat us with another 

fabulous meal hope you can join us there. Book early as seats are 
still limited. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 

Wednesday 14 April 2021 

at 7.00pm  

  
Venue: Avalon Restaurant  
18 Katoomba Street 

Katoomba 
Price: $40.00 No BYO 

 
Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 20 persons. 

 
Please send your booking to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

by Sunday 11 April. 

 

 

 

Tuesday 27 April 2021 

at 12.00 

 
Venue: The Grandview Hotel 

Great Western Highway 
Wentworth Falls. 

Menu: Will be a choice of 
main course and Dessert 
Price: $ 29.50 

 

Numbers limited to 30 persons 

Please send your booking to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

by Sunday 25 April. 
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Twelve members and friends met for our usual monthly luncheon 

at the Grandview Hotel in Wentworth Falls where they continue 

to surprise us with regular changes to the menu which is fabulous. 
Well worth booking for next month’s Luncheon on Tuesday 27 
March, look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Unfortunately, a consequence of the pandemic and has 
affected the group’s finances. Our revenue stream has 

effectively dried up which means we must institute a degree of 

financial constraint. With great consideration and with a view to 

maintaining long term member benefits as well as the Three 
Sisters’ viability, we can no longer support the $5.00 concession 
discount on the monthly dinners. We apologise for this 

unavoidable measure and thank you for your understanding.  
 

The AGM will be on Tuesday the 10 August at the Grandview 
Hotel Wentworth Falls and will include a complementary dinner 

for financial members, non-members will have to pay, price to be 

advised. This will replace our normal monthly dinner, bookings are 
essential. 

 

So Good bye for now. 
 

Your president  
 

John Wilson 
 

 

A New Horizon 
 

The world, seemly, is becoming a little lighter with promise of a new spring. The blue bird of 
happiness in its ascendancy. We, at the Three Sisters, have donned out thinking caps to bring to 

you a cornucopia of enlivening diversions to bring us out of our covid chrysalis. 

 
What better to do so is to fire up some social activities which we can all enjoy; help rekindle 

friendship connections which last year's Covid quarantine quashed and encourage new friends 
to join us. 

 
Sometimes we forget we live in an amazing place which offers an abundance of activities to 
suit every interest.  Activities we don’t always take advantage of. Maybe it’s because we have 

become settled in our comfort zone. Maybe the dreaded covid has changed our social habits. 

Maybe we have lost contact with friends to adventure with.  
 

Never fear, we may just have the answer to usher in a renewed sense of comradeship and 
appreciation of things once enjoyed but from which we have become disconnected. Let’s 

open up the Blue Mountains’ potential. 
 
Movies, theatre, house parties featuring tea, dinner and games, special events, even the odd 

‘treat yourself’ extravaganza, are in the melting pot. Stay tuned for imminent announcements 

about exploring our mountain home and mixing with friends, new and established. 
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